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From:
Sent: January-03-19 10:30 AM
To: Rate Mitigation Review
Subject: PUB Rate Mitigation Review

Good morning Public Utilities Board, 

My name is I am a high school teacher in Corner Brook. I currently reside
in Corner Brook with my wife and two children. I can be contacted at this email address: 

I thank you for the opportunity to offer a voice in the review process. 

1. I think Newfoundland and Labrador's development of Muskrat Falls is a worthwhile project that has the 
potential to benefit our province for decades to come. Electricity is a utility we will need access to now and in 
the future. 

2. It would be "forward thinking" of the province to consider offering discounts for the purchase of heat pumps 
- this would allow more members of our province to reduce their electrical use over the course of a year. 

3. I would like to see the province be willing to adopt "net metering". As I understand it, some countries allow 
their citizens to generate electricity by alternate means and make it available to the grid, earning them 
electricity "credit". People of our province could lead the way for our country in our encouragement of use of 
alternative energy production. This needs to be encouraged to help our planet reduce Greenhouse gas 
production, preserve our beautiful environment. 

I thank you for your time. 

Sincerely,
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